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Report – 2014 Water System Plan Project 
   

Please find attached correspondence received regarding the 
2014 Water System Plan Project in May 2015.  

Letter: 

Dated: May 18, 2015 

From: Department of Health, Southwest Drinking Water Regional 
Operations. 

To: William Neal, NBWD 

Re: Acknowledgment of receipt of Water System Plan for review.  
Office of Drinking Water will review and respond within ninety 
days.  The time may be extended up to an additional 90 days, 
with notification, if the District provides the ODW with new 
or additional submittals. 

Letter:  

Dated: May 18, 2015 

From: Department of Health, Southwest Drinking Water Regional 
Operations. 

To: Tammy Hall, Washington State Department of Ecology. 

Re: Consent with Joint Review Procedures for Planning and 
Engineering Documents between DOH, ODW and DOE regarding 
review and approval of water system plans and water right 
permits.  Tammy is asked to forward comments to William Neal 
within 60 days of the date of the letter. 

Local Government Consistency Statement – Pacific County 

Required by WAC 246-290-108 “Consistency with local plans and 
regulations”.  Consistency with local plans and regulations 
applies to planning and engineering documents under WAC 246-
290-106 “Duty to provide service”, 246-290-107 “Place of use 
expansion”, and 246-290-110 “Project report”. 

WAC 246-290-108(2) Municipal water suppliers must request each 
local government with jurisdiction over the applicable service 
area to provide a consistency review. 
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Tim Crouse, Pacific County Planning Director, on June 6, 2015, 
certified that the District’s 2014 Water System Plan is, to 
the best of his knowledge, is consistent with adopted local 
plans and development regulations. 

Karl Johnson and Michael Johnson put their seals on the plan 
on May 7, 2015 and included updated sheets. We received these 
pages in late May, after the May regular Board meeting. 

We are now waiting for the Office of Drinking Water to review 
and respond to our Plan. 

 

END OF REPORT 














































































